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Dear Members of the Bar:

I hope this week finds all of you and yours doing well. I have attached for you the latest orders from the

Governor and Act L62 of the Legislature, which together further extend most legal deadlines through

July 5, 2020. Accordingly, the 22nd Judicial District Court has amended our Court's orders to reflect those

changes and our new orders are attached as well.

On behalf of all the judges, we want to wish all fathers and their families a Happy Father's Day. lt looks

like we should have a beautiful weekend to celebrate. l'd like to give a shout out to my dad, who will be

hiking in his beloved mountains this Sunday. He taught us the value of having a father who is a "simple

kind of man," the healing powers of the great outdoors, the pleasure in a job well done, the wonderful

solitude of getting lost in a good book, and so much more. He has always been proud of his three girls,

but we are more proud of him.

To my husband, my son-in-law, and all the phenomenal dads I had had the chance to meet in my life and

in my career, enjoy your day. We thank all of you for providing for and protecting these beautiful

children. You are loved and appreciated, much more than you know.

With kindest regards,

Chief Judge Dawn Amacker
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